
 

22 September 2025 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
We are delighted to see such enthusiasm for our after-school clubs this term! Due to the fantastic 
response, some clubs have reached full capacity already. To allow as many students to take part as 
possible we have had to make some changes. Please see the important updates below and check the 
Clubs Timetable as some clubs have moved days. 
 

• Farm Club: Students will now have to sign-up via Arbor. Sign-up opens tonight at 6pm. We will 
also be running a second session on Wednesdays. Please sign up for one session only to ensure 
as many students as possible can participate. Places are limited to 20 per session. Students are 
expected to commit for the half term. If a student misses two weeks, their place may be offered 
to another child, so everyone has a fair opportunity. 

• Badminton Club: Students will now have to sign up via Arbor for this half term. Sign-up opens at 
6pm tonight. Places are limited to 18 per session. Badminton Club runs 2.30pm until 4pm. 
Students should bring a snack if they are attending this club. 

• Girls Football: We have split sessions into 7s & 8s and 9s, 10s and 11s to enable as many girls as 
possible to come. Note that the 7s and 8s Girls Football will not start until 29 September. 

• Cheerleading: Cheer will restart on Wednesday 1 October with a new provider. 
• Latin Club: Students can come along and learn Latin, and work towards a Level 1 Qualification. 

KS3 students could even continue on to take a Latin GCSE in Year 11. 
• Carrington Zapphire Club: Unfortunately, this club will not be running as an after-school club. 

Students can join Zapphire directly by signing up with the provider (please see the attached sign-
up pack). 

 
Sign up for Clubs can be found under 'Activities' / 'Clubs' in Arbor. 
 

 
 
Club Cancellations 
There will be NO clubs on Tuesday 7 October due to our Open Evening 
 
Thank you for your support in making our clubs a success. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate 
to get in touch with your Year Hub in the first instance. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
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